














MINUTES OF MAY 4, 1999 SPECIAL MEETING OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP BOARD


TOWNSHIP HALL, EASTPORT





The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss the groundskeeper job description and hiring of same for the cemetery and parks.





Present:  Hubbell, Norris, Schmidt, Parker, Leech                                     Audience: 6


Absent:  None





1)  Supervisor Schmidt convened the meeting at 7:30 p.m.





2)  The groundskeeper job for the cemetery and parks was discussed.  It was agreed that two persons are      needed.  Interviews will be conducted by Schmidt and Hubbell and/or Parker.  The deadline for applications is May 7.  The job description was discussed and minor changes in wordage were suggested. 


 


3)   Improvements to the Day Park rest room facility were discussed and the proposed layout reviewed.  Schmidt will try to get specs drawn up.





4)   The Patterson lot combination agreement was discussed.  The board took a break at 8:30 p.m. for Parker and Norris to go view the Patterson property and the meeting resumed at 8:45 p.m.  It was moved by Leech and seconded that a Deed Restriction Agreement with Michael R. and Claudia Patterson be approved to combine Lot 17, south half of Lot 9, Lot 10 and north half of Lot 11 in the Plat of Evans Resort as one buildable parcel.  Discussion.  Roll call vote:  aye-Hubbell, Parker, Schmidt, Leech; nay-Norris.  Motion passed 4-1.  It was moved by Schmidt and seconded to add the "draft" page provided by Wm. Derman, Attorney, to the Deed Restriction Agreement.  Roll call vote:  aye-Schmidt, Leech, Hubbell, Norris, Parker; nay-none.  The motion passed unanimously.





5)   The letter of May 4 from East Bay Excavating requesting waiver of a special meeting fee was discussed.  It was moved by Norris, seconded and past unanimously to suspend the rule requiring 24 hour notice to the board on matters requiring board action.  It was moved by Schmidt, seconded and passed unanimously to waive the special meeting fee since the special meeting was at the request of the Planning Commission Chairman due to the heavy agenda for the regular monthly meeting.





6)   Public concerns - none





7)   Board concerns - Hubbell expressed concern about the plantings on Township property at the West Torch Lake Drive public access.





There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.  These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.











Doris Leech


Township Clerk








